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BY E-MAIL ONLY 
October 14, 2005 
 
To:  Licensed Electricity Distributors and Electricity Stakeholders 
 
Re:  Cost Allocation Review (EB-2005-0317) 
 
The Board indicated in a letter dated June 24, 2005 that Board Staff would be 
holding a two day Technical Workshop on the Cost Allocation Principles and 
Methodologies for electricity distributors.  
 
This Technical Workshop will be held on November 2-3, 2005 at the OEB’s 
premises (2300 Yonge Street, Toronto) in the West Hearing Room located on the 
25th floor. The meetings will commence at 9:30 a.m. and are scheduled to 
conclude at 4:30 p.m.  An agenda will follow.  Lunch will be served.    
 
Parties wishing to attend are required to send an e-mail to    
CAreview@oeb.gov.on.ca by October 21, 2005 indicating their name and 
organization.  Please note that space constraints may require limiting attendance 
to one person per organization.   
 
If you have any questions regarding the cost allocation review consultations, 
please contact Board Staff John Vrantsidis at 416-440-8122, or Pascale Duguay 
at 416-440-7739, or e-mail CAreview@oeb.gov.on.ca.  
 
The Board wishes to encourage participation in the consultations by affected 
stakeholders and looks forward to further discussions on the Cost Allocation 
Principles and Methodologies for electricity distributors.    
 
    
Yours truly,     
 

 
John Zych 
Board Secretary       
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